The City of Wildwood Fire Department

4400 New Jersey Avenue Wildwood, New Jersey 08260 Phone 609-846-2061 Fax 609-522-4965

Ernest Troiano III, CPM Fire Chief Daniel M. Dunn, CPM Deputy Fire Chief

16 September 2021

Frank Melillo (Pin The Q Production),

I would like to take this opportunity to express my sincere gratitude to you and your production crew. First and foremost, thank you for taking an interest in the Wildwood City Fire Department. The fact that you thought enough of our department to reach out and ask if we would consider being featured on Pin The Q, means a great deal to each and every one of us in the department. I have followed your production for quite a while and have the utmost respect for your work and what you represent. As Chief of Department one of my responsibilities is to look out for the best interest of the department, especially my personnel. We were not five minutes into our first phone conversation when I realized that my initial impression, based on your, was spot on and that we shared the same love and respect for the fire service and everything that it has to offer. Therefore, when you asked me if I would be interested in having the Wildwood City Fire Department featured on Pin The Q, it was an immediate yes.

Chris Hansson, Chris Applegate, and yourself have been outstanding to work with and made a lasting impression on our department. Your professionalism is second to none and you all know what the true brotherhood of the fire service is all about. I think your shows are both a wonderful and much needed asset that provides an accurate inside look at the fire service as a whole. There are many fire related shows out there but none that delve into the tradition and history of the fire service the way yours does. I wish you all the success in the world and hope to see Pin The Q Productions grow into something much larger. The world needs to see the true fire service and you have already started making that happen with your stellar work. Keep doing great things brother, and know that if you ever need anything, you can reach out to your family at the Wildwood City Fire Department.

Sincerely,

Ernie Troiano III
Chief of Department